
LETTERS FROM OUR READERS

Dear Cindy and Staff

Thank you so much or the THREE WIRE WINTER books. They are so nice,
and I hope this Project will last a long time as there are still many
interestiri people in Poutt County to tell their stories.
Keen up the good work.

. Sincerely,
Dear Sirs Loraine More

We received the fourth issue, and we enjoyed it so much. I bope to
et every one, we enjoy the magazines so much. Keep ur the good work,
I think it is a wonderful thing you are doing. I know the old timers
in Routt County are pleased to be recognized like this.

Thank you much,
. . Mrs. O.C. Ingersoll

Editor, Three Wire Winter:

May I take this opportunity to tell you that I eagerly await my copy
and read it from cover to cover, then I save them. Who knows? One
day I may make some sauerkraut like Mr. Phillips does, or I may make
a auilt. In every way it brings Colorado closer to me, and I do not
feel so far away.
Continued success! I am gratefully yours,

Mary Avery Murphey
Dear Folks:

I’ve tried for weeks to get this to you but I have been so darn busy!
Are you keeping busy? I hope so. No one enjoys your books like I do.
So many of your stories take me back so far so fast. You see, I am
69 years old. Keep up the good work, and good luck!

Let me here from you soon,
Veneta Bysom

It was good of you to remember me in such a thoughtful way. I am pleased
by your kindness and send you my best wishes.

Dear Sirs Jimmy Carter

While on a vacation in Colorado several weeks ago, I stopped in at a
health food store in Steamboat Springs and happened across your charm-
ing magazine . Unfortunately I was traveling on a small budget and
could not afford to pick un a copy of THREE WIRE WINTER, and I thought
perhaps you could send me the last four issues you have published.

I plan to do a travel story about my vacation in Colorado, and plan
to use THREE WIRE WINTER not directly, but for help in establishing
the right sort of atmosphere in the story. I think itts admirable
what you’re doing with the magazine, as so much marvelous folklore
and grassroots experience tends to be lost when older folks in a
community pass on.

Dear Three Wire Winter: thanks,
Dave Stearns

I would like to congratulate the staff and the sponsors of THREE WIRE
WINTER. I enjuy it very much, and believe that it is an excellent
school project. I feel sure that these magazines will be enjoyed for
many years. Thank you for enjoyable reading and helping to preserve
your community.

60 Sincerely,
Hnn1c
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